
The Gaza 
Freedom Flotilla 
comes to 
Madison!

Since 2008, the Freedom Flotilla movement has sent 35 ships 
attempting to break Israel’s illegal, US-backed military blockade of 
Gaza that has denied 2 million people –half of them children -- access 
to food, clean water, fuel, medicine, employment and basic human 
dignity for 13 years. On July 24 and 25th, the Madison-Rafah Sister 
City Project (MRSCP) welcomes the Freedom Flotilla’s North American 
Boats to Gaza campaign to Madison.

July 24, Wednesday evening
A pontoon will give visibility to the crisis in Gaza on Lake Mendota 
offshore from the Union Terrace and The Edgewater.

July 25, Thursday, 7 pm 
James Reeb Unitarian Congregation • 2146 E. Johnson Street, Madison 
Free • Refreshments • Desserts including Baklava • Gaza children’s artwork
Former Freedom Flotilla participants Kathy Kelly and Kit Kittredge 
will talk about Gaza, the importance of the Flotilla and plans for the 
next international sailing in 2020.  Donations to benefit the Flotilla 
and another Maia Project clean water system for kids in Rafah will be 
appreciated. 

For more information, contact MRSCP at rafahsistercity@yahoo.com , 
www.madisonrafah.org, or find us on Facebook.

Kit Kittredge and Kathy Kelly will be interviewed live on WORT from  
noon-1 pm on Thursday 7-25 … tune in at 89.9 fm or listen live on line.
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Israel has maintained an inhumane and destructive blockade of Gaza for over a 
decade. The United Nations now says that Gaza will become uninhabitable by 
the year 2020 because of the Israeli blockade and relentless Israeli bombings.

Children and minors make up more than half of the Gaza population of over 2 
million, and are the victims of the ongoing blockade, which has robbed them of 
their childhood, their rights to safety, education, and health, and their right to a 
just future. In response to the brutal Israeli blockade, the Free Gaza Movement 
and the Freedom Flotilla Coalition have carried out nonviolent direct actions 
aimed at raising international awareness for over a decade. Freedom and human 
rights in Gaza requires ending the blockade. Aid to Gaza will not end the 
blockade.

Americans need to put pressure on our government and protest US complicity 
with Israel’s crimes against humanity. We will sail again in 2020 to stand with 
Palestinians in Gaza, as they demand their full freedom of movement and their 
right to a just future in their land.

We call on our political representatives to stop the United States support of 
the Israeli blockade of Gaza. It is U.S. military and financial support as well as 
our international political cover for Israel that make the illegal Israeli blockade 
possible. Inaction is complicity.

Please join us in our efforts to spread the word and to continue to challenge 
Israel’s inhumane blockade. You can help by sharing materials,websites, 
Facebook posts, Tweeting, etc.

Please donate for the next Gaza Freedom Flotilla in 2020 through our 
501(c)(3) partner Nonviolence International. Go to USBoatsToGaza.
org and click on the Donate button. Or send a check to:  
Nonviolence International (for Ship to Gaza 2020), 4000 Albermarle 
Street, NW, Suite 401, Washington D.C. 20016, with “US Boat to Gaza” in 
the memo line.
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